NOWG Meeting Notes – March 25, 2004

Participants:

Bruce Bennett

James Castagna

Joanne Edelman

Rosemary Emmer

Paula Hustead

Julie Neumann

Beth O’Donnell

Julie Petersen

Karen Riepenkroger

Reviewed the draft text of the PIP portion of the NANPA performance review Joanne submitted.

Report from Bruce on status – Reviewed the draft of the annual report 2003.  Took the table of contents and reviewed to see if there had been any changes made.  Assured that all components are in the report.  That nothing dropped off the track.

ACTION ITEM:  All drafts were due to Jim by morning of April 1, 2004.

All questions for the PA due to Jim by April 1, 2004.

All tally data info to Jim by March 31, 2004.

Discussion of Change Order #27.  Sue Sampson of Qwest joined the call to give the explanation of the purpose of submitting request to NeuStar.  This is to help them with NRUF.  They would like to align the forecast in PAS with the NRUF forecast.  Would like to be able to view out 18 months.  

Still some connection to INC issue 369.  

Because the NOWG wasn’t informed this issue would be discussed on this call, that was as far as we could go.  CO#27 will be added to the agenda for April 6 and added to the agenda.  Per request, this will be first on the agenda.

Jim will make sure everyone knows this will be discussed.

